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October 30, 2012

Ms. Diane Stoddard
Assistant City Administrator
6 East 6" Street

Lawrence, KS 66044

RE:
Dear Diane:

This letter is in response to your letter dated October 26, 2012. We acknowledge that there is the
possible presence of possible unmarked graves being located on the site. As you know, we were made of
this issue in March this year and have planned to respond to the issue at the appropriate stage of our
development, if necessary approvals were obtained. We are planning to conduct some limited testing of
the site with supervision being provided by the Office of the State Archeologist of the Kansas Historical
Society.

We intend to follow the rules identified in your letter with respect to procedures to be followed in
the event that any such remains are located on the site. Finally, we will share this information with our
contractor and subcontractors to make sure that such persons are aware of the possible existence of human
remains on the site. We understand that excavation work must cease immediately if any such items are
located during construction.

We look forward to working with you in the near future. Please let us know if there is anything
else that you will need from us from regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

WM.
William N. Fleming, General Couf¥sel
Treanor Architects, P.A.

cc: Douglas J. Compton
Micah Kimball
Robert Green, First Construction
Michael L. Treanor
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